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December 2018 Newsletter

School Closings:

The school will close on Friday 21st December at 12.00 noon for the Christmas Break and will re-open on Monday 7th January 2019.
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Christmas Events
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 Preparations are well underway for our Christmas Show on Thursday 13th December beginning at 10.00 a.m. Everyone in the school is taking part this year. We are super excited and really looking forward to spreading some festive cheer. Everyone is welcome to come along. Refreshments will be served afterwards in the Hall.
Santa Sunday
As you know Santa Sunday takes place this Sunday 9th December in the Hall. Our PTFA have been working really hard in preparing for this. It is going to be a really fun-filled day with lots of activities for the children to take part in. Do come along and join in the fun. You never know who might be there.
Welcome

We would like to welcome Noah in Yr 4 to the school.
Wedding

Congratulations to Mrs McDermott(Miss McNulty) on her recent marriage. We would like to wish her all the best for the future.

Christmas Dinner 
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Christmas Dinner will be served on Friday 14th December. All children may take Christmas Dinner. But please let us know by Tuesday 11th December if your child wishes to take Christmas Dinner as the kitchen needs to know for numbers. Christmas Dinner costs £2.60. Thanks.
Beauty and the Beast
We are going to see Beauty and The Beast in Devenish College on Friday 7th December. Children should bring a snack and a drink. Children should wear their full school uniform. We will be back for lunch.
Christmas Jumper Day

We are having a Christmas jumper day on Friday 14th December for Trocaire. All children may wear a Christmas jumper on this day (if they have one) if not just wear something Christmassy. Children should bring a small donation to help children less fortunate than them. Many thanks.  
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Christmas Draw

We will be holding our annual Christmas Draw this year on Tuesday 18th December. This year we are raising money to pay for consumables: paint, pencils, crayons, glue, glitter, art materials etc. We would greatly appreciate any donations for prizes etc. Tickets have been sent home to every family. Thanks again for your generosity we really appreciate the support we get from you. Please send back any unsold books. Thanks.
Carol Singing
Our choir will be going to sing carols in Tesco at 9.30 a.m on Wednesday 19th December 
Christmas Hampers

Every class is donating a Christmas Hamper to St Vincent De Paul to help families whom are struggling this Christmas. Each child is being asked to bring in an item off a list which St Vincent De Paul has given us. Thanks so much to everyone for your generosity. I’m sure those families who receive the hampers will be delighted.

P1- 2019/20

All registrations for Year One are to be completed online this year at www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions . If you need any support with this process please contact the school and we will support you with your application. You can apply online from 2nd January 2019.
Michael Miller –Monkey Blue 

Michael from Year five was asked to read Laura Quinn’s new book Monkey Blue Snowflakes and Christmas cakes for Radio Foyle.You can check him out at Radio Foyle or follow the like on our website.

Positive Behaviour Policy

We are currently reviewing our Positive Behaviour Policy. We focus on positive behaviour here in the school and encourage children to be kind and respectful to each other. A full copy is available on the website for you to look at, under policies. If you would like to comment on the policy, please send comments into the school by Monday 17th December. We will be discussing the policy with the children here in school also. Thanks for your consideration
Do keep looking at the website , photos are updated regularly.
Reply Slip

Christmas Dinner

My child/ren_______________________will be taking Christmas Dinner on Friday 14th December. 

Signed:____________________________Parent/Guardian
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